
 

NON-DSBN STUDENT 

 

Welcome to Welland Centennial’s Grade 8 Open House!  

If you are a NON-DSBN STUDENT, deciding to attend Welland Centennial, please follow the steps below:  

STEP 1 
 

Go to https://www.dsbn.org/findaschool/ to determine if you are living in Welland Centennial’s 

boundary. 

 

STEP 2 – YOU LIVE IN 

CENTENNIAL’S BOUNDARY 

 

• Please go to 

https://www.dsbn.org/register to register.  

As an out of board student, you will be 

required to register through the online 

portal.  There you will find all the 

pertinent details and the information 

required for you to register online. 

 

STEP 2 – YOU DO NOT LIVE IN 

CENTENNIAL’S BOUNDARY 

 

• Contact our Principal Tammy Zonneveld 

at tammy.zonneveld@dsbn.org or our 

Vice-principal, Roy Zuccarello at 

roy.zuccarello@dsbn.org in order to have 

an Alternate School Request form sent to you.  

Once you have received this form you will 

be responsible for completing and re-

submitting it electronically to our Principal 

or Vice-principal.  Completing the form 

does not necessarily mean that you will be 

approved; there is an Alternate School 

Approval process which involves various 

administrative members including the 

Superintendent.  You will receive 

notification once the Alternate School 

Request process has been completed. 

 

STEP 3 
Scan this QR code to select your courses.  While it may be uncertain as to whether you 

will be joining us, selecting your courses at this time will speed up the registration process 

for you in the future and will give you the best chances of getting the classes you want.  
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